
 

 

 

2015 Changes in Motion 
 
Angelika Selle  
January 6, 2015 
 
Dear friends, 
 
Greetings in this brand new year 2015! 
 
In the spirit of developing our young women and mothers component and raising 
the next generation of women leaders, we are happy to announce the 
appointment of Katarina Connery as our new Vice President. She was 
recommended by our Founder, Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, to be groomed as the 
future president of WFWP USA. 
  
This month we also welcome our new administrator, Ms Kiyomi Schmidt, who 
will be working from our NY office. 
  
Our deepest gratitude to Mrs Laura Ortiz for her great services and investment 
as the previous Administrator. Our best wishes for the next step in her career. 
  
With love, 

Angelika Selle 
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Mrs. Katarina Connery 
appointed as new Vice President of WFWP USA 

Katarina Connery is 29 years old. She holds a bachelor's degree in 
International Political Economy and Diplomacy from the University of 
Bridgeport, and a master's degree in International Relations from the 
University of Pittsburgh. 
 
Katarina is a committed Unificationist, and committed to supporting True 
Mother's vision and leadership. She has been a Sunday School teacher in 
her community church in Bridgeport, CT, and later joined STF and served 

 



as a field educator. Katarina also attended Sun Moon University for one 
year, and Kyung Gi University for one semester on a US State Department 
Critical Language Scholarship. 
 
She has been working for the World Affairs Council in Richmond, Virginia, 
in the area of membership and program development. This organization is 
part of a network of eighty five councils in the US that focus on 
international affairs, as well as provide educational resources to teachers 
and students. 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

Ms. Kiyomi Schmidt 
as new Administrator for WFWP USA 
Kiyomi Schmidt is 25 years old. She holds a Bachelor of Arts Degree in 
Interdisciplinary Studies (Economics, Psychology, and Sociology) from 
the University of California, Berkeley. In her studies she also took a special 
interest in human rights work and world cultures. During her college years 
she worked in the University of California Berkeley Librarian's Office as an 
Assistant Administrator, among other responsibilities. Her primary 
professional goal was to get involved in non-profit work, where she could 
contribute to a higher vision on a daily basis. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Big THANK YOU to  
Laura Ortiz 

 
 
 
We celebrate and thank Laura Ortiz for her Administrative 
work for the 2014 year! 
In the DC Headquarters office during the administrative 
transition period, the core staff honored Laura for her 
work and friendship, with cake and a special gift from our 
WFWP President. Her last official day ended on December 
31st, 2014. Wishing blessings upon you and your future 
endeavors! 

 

   

 

 


